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Sent on behalf of Phil Warsaba, Vice-Provost and Associate Vice-President, Students

Dear I

You are receiving this email because you still have not completed the mandatory online vaccination declaration

form. In order for Mount Royal University to comply with Public Health Orders issued by the Province of Alberta,
you MUST submit your online COVID-19 vaccination declaration.

As a result:

* you continue to be prohibited from being on campus, and
« effective immediately, a registration hold has been placed on your account.

If you do not complete the mandatory declaration form, you may be deregistered from your classes.

Please note that all students, whether studying in person or online, must declare their vaccination status.
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